

27 April 2017

Hon Simon Bridges Minister for Communications Private Bag 18041 Parliament Buildings Wellington 6160

Dear Minister

Re: Spark's resale Voice Services - Next steps

Thank you for your letter of 27 March 2017, notifying your decision to accept our recommendations about Spark's Resale Voice Services.

I confirm that we will prepare a draft report in early 2019, in accordance with the process set out in clause 7 of Schedule 3 of the Telecommunications Act 2001.

We remain available to answer any question you might have in the meantime.

Yours faithfully

Dr Stephen Gale

Telecommunications Commissioner